
Pathtracker survey
calculation program is
by far the easiest
software to train new
Directional Drillers.
Experienced
Directional Drillers will
find it very easy to
learn and use.

Tools are smartly
placed in taskbar right
where you would
expect them to be.
Not a lot of fluff with
this software….just
straight up directional
drilling and anti-
collision for the
professional
Directional hand.

Personally I like the
target window that
allows for multiple
targets and projection
from any survey
station.  Extrapolating
ahead to targets with
multiple data points
allows the user to plan
to targets, edit as
targets change
without continually
deleting & re-entering



I have been using this
software since the
mid 1990’s & have
purchased every
version along the way.
This latest version has
the best graphing
package yet!

I like that the graphs
are completely
customizable, scalable
& easy to create.  You
can zoom in on one
small section of your
well or look at it as a
whole.  Re-draw
feature allows user to
keep graphs open in
the background and
redraw any time..

Support from
Pathtracker has
always been great and
they always welcome
suggestions from
users on what
changes and
improvements that
they would like to see.

Doug Spencer

Senior DSV

Former Directional
Driller


